Bovingdon Primary Academy, High Street, Bovingdon, Herts, HP3



23rd January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 2 SATs Information Session

On **Tuesday 13th February at 2.30pm** we will be holding a SATs (national end of Key Stage assessments) information session for Year 2 parents. Although they are no longer statutory, it has been decided that all schools in the Trust will continue to undertake the assessments. The session will last approximately 45 minutes so will finish in time for you to collect your child as normal.

The KS1 SATs will take place during the month of June and are a tool used by teachers to assess your children in English and maths at the end of Key Stage 1. During the information session, we will discuss what will be included in the tests, show you example questions and explain how they will be administered. We will also be giving you ideas on how to support your child at home.

Following recent feedback from parents regarding what is taught at school and how they can help at home, we really hope this will be an opportunity for you to gain a further insight into the Year 2 curriculum.

The session is aimed solely at parents and carers so we would suggest that children do not attend, however we do understand that this is not always possible.

Please confirm your attendance on Arbor by Friday 9th February.

We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible.

Kind regards,

Bovingdon Primary Academy

